
Tree removal, Cannon Hill depot
Week commencing Monday 17 August 2020

   
   

   
 Q

ue
en

sla
nd

 R
ai

l L
im

ite
d 

AB
N

 7
1 

13
2 

18
1 

09
0 

Q
R_

A3
_2

01
7

For more information, contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or email  
stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

To enable the safe construction of the station’s new footbridge and 
lift shaft, Queensland Rail will remove four trees from the Cannon Hill 
depot.
The trees will be removed during the week commencing Monday 17 
August, and are located adjacent to platform 2 of the Cannon Hill 
station and the current timber footbridge.

These works are necessary to provide access to construct and install the 
new station footbridge and lift shaft.
A qualified fauna spotter/catcher will supervise these works to ensure 
the protection and safe removal of animals prior to clearing activities.
Thank you for your cooperation while we build you a better Cannon Hill 
station. 
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